NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD POSTPONED

December 13, 2024

	The Charlottesville-Albemarle Airport Authority (“Authority”) hereby announces its postponement of its intent to award a bid for the:

Charlottesville-Albemarle Airport ARFF Station Renovations

This is NOT an announcement of rejection of any bids submitted and opened on December 11, 2024.  The Authority thanks the offerors for participating in the competitive selection process and that it needs additional time to review the responsiveness of each bid.
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